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November 27, 2019  

 

 

The regularly noticed Board of Directors meeting 
of Three Valleys Municipal Water District for 
Wednesday, December 4, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. is 
hereby cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 18, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Brian Bowcock 
David D. De Jesus 
Carlos Goytia 
Denise Jackman 
Bob Kuhn 
John Mendoza 
Joseph T. Ruzicka 

 
GENERAL MANAGER/CHIEF ENGINEER 

Matthew H. Litchfield, P.E. 


